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As a taxi plate owner, I am devastated and think it is very unfair and unconscionable by what the 
government did to the taxi industry by allowing a new illegal entity to come into Australia. 
 
This taxi was bought in good faith, we worked hard, and we invested our money for our 
retirement and now it has become worthless because of your incompetence. 
 
It would be only fair for the government to compensate us for our loss. 
 




